



Senior School: 01342 832407

senioroffice@lingfieldcollege.co.uk

www.lingfieldcollege.co.uk Headmaster: R.W. Bool BA MBA

Dear Parents

A Top-Guard dental professional will visit the school to take impressions for custom-fit mouth guards using the latest mouth scanning technology. They will be attending the Prep School during the morning of Friday 14th June and will be returning on Monday 2nd September to the Senior School during pre-season training. Mouth guards are essential for all pupils participating in Hockey and Rugby next term.

It would be advisable for all students requiring mouth guards during the first week in September (all girls will require these for Hockey which they do in the Autumn Term) to have their impressions taken in June. For new joiners to the school, the September fitting will be fine. However, please be aware they will take a couple weeks to arrive and therefore you will need to purchase a temporary one ready for the start of term. The boys can have impressions taken on either date as they do not require mouth guards until October at the earliest.

If you wish to order a Top-Guard mouth guard, please use the link below to complete an order from.

https://topguards.co.uk/mouth-guard-order/

Once the order forms have been collated, we will receive a list of all orders prior to the visit and will ensure your child is in attendance for the impression.

For queries regarding the mouth guards, please contact the Top-Guards team enquiries@topguards.co.uk or text/WhatsApp/call 07481 898854 and also Mr Knight at knights@lingfieldcollege.co.uk. Please also see further details from Top Guards below.

Students who have their impressions taken in June will receive their mouthguard in time for pre-season training. Those having impressions in September will receive theirs 2-3 weeks later.

Kind regards

Mr S Casey
Director of Sport and Co-Curricular Activities

